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Well hello again.  It’s been two months since the last newsletter was published.  I hope that all 

shooters out there are starting to enjoy the warmer, drier, weather.  It certainly helps to keep the 

powder dry.  The shooting season is starting to get in full swing with many shoots coming up.  I 

hope that all of you are planning to attend at least one shoot or another.   If you know of any 

shoots, news, or any other business that you think should  be in the newsletter, please let me know 

at WsmlaNews @gmail.com.  I have heard from a few of you about the last newsletter.  Your com-

ments are certainly welcome, and I would like to know what you think, so that I can make this a 

better newsletter for all of you.  For those of you, who want a newsletter quicker, I am working on 

that, and I hope that it only gets easier from here on out.  Certainly not everyone agrees on every-

thing, but with all of us,  we can certainly work together.  So until the next newsletter, Happy 

Shooting, and as our President Bill Morrison  would say:  “Keep the Powder Dry”.     
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______________________________________________________ 

The State Shoot is coming up.  I hope that all of you are planning on attending.  It will be 
out at the Arnold’s range, near Glenrock.  Deer Creek Muzzleloaders will be hosting this 
years State Shoot.  Deer Creek Muzzleloaders will also be raffling off a muzzle loader gun.  
Any one can purchase a ticket.  Tickets are $5.00 each or 5 tickets for $20.00  You do 
not have to be present to win.  The winning ticket will be drawn after the prizes are given 
out on Sunday the 18th at near high noon.  Any questions, you can call Shawn at (307) 
267-4879.  All proceeds will benefit Deer Creek Muzzle Loaders.  

  

Attention:  All State Board Members:  Please be advised that we do have a Board Meeting 
coming up on Saturday, June 17th at high Noon, and it will be at  The Deer Creek Muzzle 
loaders Range near Glenrock, Wyoming, during the State Shoot.  If you are a State Board 
Member, please plan on attending the meeting.  If you have any questions what so ever 
please call Bill Morrison at (307) 347-4002.  

 

For the State Shoot, everyone is welcome, and any vendors are also welcome.  We encour-
age all family members to participate, young and old.   To shoot in the competition, please 
remember that you must be a Wyoming State Muzzle Loader member.  Hope to see you 
there.    

 

 



The Ed Green Shoot 

May 2017 

 



 



        

 



 

 

The Ed Green Shoot, in May, turned 

out to be a very great weekend.  

The weather even cooperated.  Ed 

Kern got out of the hospital just in 

time to enjoy himself, just a little.  

Fun was had by all ages, young and 

old.  Thank you Trish Miller for 

sending me some great pictures to 

put in the newsletter.  I do not have 

shoot results as of yet, so look for 

them in the next newsletter.   



CLUBS AT A LOCAL LEVEL…. 
 

Crystal Gillen reported with the Sierra Madre Muzzle Loaders that on April 2, 

they had their monthly shoot, and their next monthly shoot was on May 7th, at 

the range in Saratoga.  They are averaging about 17 to 18 shooters for the last 

three shoots.  If you would like to join them please do so, and for more infor-

mation you can contact Josh at (307) 326-5503, Joe at (307) 329-7944, and or Crys-

tal at (307) 329-6968.  They had the Marion Baker Shoot on June 3 in Encamp-

ment, and the SMMLRC Rendezvous will be July 21-23rd in Encampment behind 

the museum.  They will have no monthly shoots in July, August, September, or 

October.   Look for pictures and shoot results from the Marion Baker Shoot, in the 

next newsletter.     

________________________________________________________________________

        
I am still waiting on pictures  and shoot results from the Riverton  Shoot that was 

held over Memorial Day Weekend.  Please look for them in the next newsletter. 

________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Rumor had it that this may be the last Ed Green Shoot, up in Sheridan, but I was 

told there will be one more next year.  Please support everyone who puts on the 

Ed Green Shoot, so there will be many more to come in the future.   

________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Come out and join Deer Creek Muzzle Loaders on the first Sunday of the month.  

Rain, snow, or shine, holiday or any other ordinary day, you are always wel-

come.  We start our shoots at 10:00 a.m., and never know when we are done.  Call 

Shawn, at (307) 267-4879 for more information. 

 

 

 

 



 

Deer Creek Muzzle Loaders May monthly shoot.  . 

Thank you Trish Miller,  for providing pic-

tures of the Deer Creek Muzzle Loaders.  

If anyone has pictures of your monthly 

shoots, send them my way, and I will post 

them in the newsletter, and show everyone 

what your club is up to.  Send pictures to 

me at:    WsmlaNews@Gmail.com. 





Upcoming Events from around the State. 

CANCELLED:   Due to the Wonderful Wyoming Weather, all roads were 

closed, into Worland, so  this will be rescheduled!!   

CANCELLED     CANCELLED   CANCELLED  CANCELLED!!! 



Plan on attending the  shoot that was cancelled. 

Shoot has been rescheduled!! 

The Weather will be better!! 













Trader’s Trading Post 

 

If any one has anything For Sale or Trade, let me know, and I will put it in the 

Trading Post.  You can email me at WsmlaNews@Gmail.com.  But remember, you 

must let me know if you do not want your item in the newsletter any longer.   

 

For Sale:  Thompson Center Seneca 45 Caliber rifle.  Used little!  Excellent condi-

tion.  $450.  Accessories available.  Call John at (307) 577-4978 for more infor-

mation.  

 

Shawn and Sandy with Deer Creek Muzzleloaders is looking for another puppy/

dog.  Looking for a yellow lab puppy, or an adult smaller sized yellow lab.  Keeping 

our options open.  If you can help, call Sandy at (307) 267-4879.  It will be a fami-

ly dog, so AKC, and a high price is not required.  Looking for a dog that just needs 

a home.        

 

Deer Creek Muzzleloaders, and the Wyoming State Muzzleloaders will be selling 

their  regular shirts, short, and long sleeved, sweatshirts, and hats, at the Wyoming 

Muzzle Loaders State Shoot near Glenrock, Wy, during Father’s Day Weekend, 

June 16, 17, and 18th. 

  

 

 

 

 

 



Wyoming Clubs at the Local Level 

 

Big Horn Basin Muzzle Loaders    Crow Creek Muzzle Loaders 

Willie Felton (307) 366-2216    Mike Penz (307) 635-0791 

Tom Brewster (307) 366-2391    Chris Allen (307) 635-8425 

    

 

Deer Creek Muzzle Loaders    Platte Valley Muzzle Loaders 

Shawn Rothmeyer (307) 267-4879   Jeff Williamson (307) 235-5220 

Trish Miller (307) 234-6591    Dennis Obert (307) 237-5705 

 

Rocky Mountain Free Trappers    Rusty Buffalo Muzzle Loaders 

Mike Corrigan (307) 237-5136    Karl Milner (307) 299-2074 

Allen Hebert (307) 778-7106 

 

Sheridan BullShooters     Sierra Madre Muzzle Loaders 

Albert Pierce (307) 672-6523    Josh Saier (307) 326-5503 

Roger Roebling (307) 655-2583    Joe Morrison (307) 326-8944 

 

Smoking Waters Mountain Men   Wind River Muzzle Loaders 

Ray Ferree (307) 864-2649    Terry Hubenka (307) 332-9269 

Charlie Stickney (307) 864-4126   Angie Fredrick (307) 857-4221 

 

1838 Rendevous 

Dave Lehto (307) 856-4457 



President:    Director/Convention Chair  Secretary  

Bill Morrison (2019)   Trish Miller (2020)   Katelyn Vaporis(2018) 

612 Grace Ave    5531 S. Elm    P.O. Box 90 

Worland, WY  82401   Casper, WY  82601   Kaycee, WY 82639 

307-347-4002    307-234-6591    307-738-2205 

billm@bearlodgeangler.com       kjvaporis@gmail.com 

 

Vice President/Past President/  Director/Auction Chair   Director/Entertainment 

Gary Millhouse (2019)   Ed Kern (2018)    Paula Sorter (2019) 

P.O. Box 1044    316 S. Thurmond St.   1448 W. 29th Street 

Saratoga, WY 82331   Sheridan, WY 82801   Casper, WY 82604 

307-326-5503    307-673-1376    307-259-1342 

bkml00@hotmail.com   stagecoach@hotmail.com  paulasorter@yahoo.com 

 

Treasurer    Director    Director/Photo Contest  

Crystal Gillen (2019)   Bruce Schwint (2018)   Magic Mike Johnson (2020) 

P.O. Box 1871    4048 State Hwy 230   1532 Grass Creek Rd. 

Saratoga WY 82331   Laramie, WY 82070   Casper, WY 82604 

cgillen618@gmail.com   btrhousing@yahoo.com   magicm@vcn.com 

307-326-3211    307-742-3468    307-265-3256 

 

Newsletter Editor    Director (Traveling Trophy)  Director 

Sandra Ladwig (2020)   Melissa Connely (2018)   Frank Elzay (2019) 

22274 Poison Spider Rd.  75 Honeysuckle    391 Amoretti 

Casper, WY 82604   Casper, WY 82604   Lander, WY 82520 

307-267-4879    307-251-8767    307-332-4665 

WsmlaNews@gmail.com  mconnely@caspercollege.edu  c_elzay @yahoo.com 

 

 

Officers and Directors of WSMLA (term expires). 



WSMLA News 

22274 Poison Spider Road 

Casper, WY 82604 

Don’t forget our upcoming events:  

June:  9th-11th,  The 6th Annual Wild’s of Wyoming Muzzleloader 

            Skeet and Trap Shoot.  Worland, WY.  

            16th-18th, State Shoot, at the Arnold’s Range , Glenrock, WY 

  29th-July 2nd, The 1838 Mountain Man  Rendezvous,  

             Riverton, WY.  

July:     21-23rd, Sierra Madre Mountain Man Rendezvous,  

             Encampment, WY.  

             28-30th, Big Horn Basin Muzzleloaders Shoot 

Aug:     12th-13th, Big Horn Muzzleloader Bench Shoot, at the  

              Heart Mountain Shooting Range, in Powell,  WY. 

 


